WCUA General Membership Meeting Minutes-2/15/2021
· Meeting called to order at 7:02.
· No new umpires were at the meeting.
· Next Monday is the last day to take the Rules Exam.  The test is case book heavy.
· Today is the last day to register with the FHSAA.
· For all Developmental/non-FHSAA sanctioned JV games a game report must be generated.  Must include teams that played and what teams, if any, paid cash (put “nobody paid cash” if that is the case).  This is the best way to make sure everyone is paid properly and in a timely manner.
· First H.S. booking through mid-March is done.  Steve Durrance expects a large number of games will be postponed/cancelled due to the pandemic.  The 2nd booking will be from 3/13 to the end of the season.  The Saladino Tournament will be booked separately.  Some Tuesday and Thursday games have been moved to other days of the week to help with coverage issues.
· West Coast is going to issue 1099’s to anyone who makes $600+ in voucher games in 2021.  As soon as an umpire surpasses this amount, they will be required to fill out and return a W9.  This is to protect individual umpires and the association as a whole.
· Jim Barlow went over how to get the ball rolling if anyone needs to get new (or their first) ID badges.
· Q + A-mostly about handling baseballs.
· Umpire training run by Russ Cromley followed the informational portion of the meeting.
· The informational portion of the meeting was adjourned at 7:50.
